

Antioch School District 34 Board of Education Meeting January 21, 2014



Presentation

Ms. Scully, Mrs. LeMieux, Mrs. White and members of the Preschool for All programs presented an overview of the Birth-3 and 3-5 PFA Grant Programs. The presentation is available for viewing on the district website under the Board of Education link.

Personnel

The Board approved four appointments, two resignations, nine leave requests and one retirement request.

Superintendent's Report

Dr. Buchanan reported that the district had received one FOIA request. He added that the 5 Essential Survey will be administered this spring. He reminded the Board that February 18th is an Institute Day for targeted parent/teacher meetings.

Action Items

The Board approved the revised Employee Computer Purchase Program. Holiday pay for grandfathered employees was also approved. The Board was in agreement to sign a letter of support for the Safe Routes to School Grant.

Teaching and Learning

Mrs. Stoever presented an overview of the district math curriculum and displayed the district website resources.

21st Century Classroom Update

Mr. Sax reported that staff is continuing to be trained on Promethean boards. He added that the district PTOs have purchased additional Promethean boards for classrooms.

Upcoming District Events:

January 23: Elementary Band Concert 9 & 10 am & 7 pm @ AUGS
February 4: Oakland 3rd Grade Concert 2 & 7 pm @ Oakland
February 6: Solo & Ensemble Recital 5 pm @ AUGS
February 10: Petty 3rd Grade Concert 2 & 7 pm @ Petty

February 17: No School-President's Day

February 18: No School – Parent/Teacher Conferences

The next regularly scheduled Board of Education meeting will be held at the Administrative Services Center on February 18, 2014 at 7:00 p.m.

All community members are welcome to attend.

Educating our Children to Become Life-long Learners by Providing a Child-centered Curriculum that Challenges the Potential of All Learners.